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From: Kean Engie
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:57:10 PM

To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] In support of Tree Preservation Code Team of Summary of Proposed Tree Preservation

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear City of Shoreline Council Members:

| am writing to support the Tree Preservation Code Team letter of Feb 24, 2022 regarding Summary of
Proposed Tree Preservation and Protection Code Amendments.

City of Shoreline is going to lose large acres of tall trees on multi-housing zones near the light rail stations,
around Parkwood at 147" and Meridian and new sidewalks along 5th Ave NE between NE 175" and NE

182nd | especially like the suggestion of a trail walk/bike lane on the west side which would save many of
the 17 tall trees scheduled to be cut down.

We know our cities will get hotter, and heat waves will get more frequent and intense. Trees are one of the
best climate--adaptation strategies we have.

Thanks for your careful consideration of this matter.
Kean Engie
Shoreline WA

Email: esinvestor@Gmail.com
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